NOTICE OF MEETING
HOLT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT SPECIAL CHRISTMAS GATHERING
BOARD OF DIRECTIORS 12/03/2022


THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL MEET SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2022, 5:30 PM
AT THE HOLT VFW HALL TO ATTEND THE HOLT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT CHRISTMAS PARTY.

NO BUSINESS WILL BE DISCUSSED.











Representatives of the media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting
Robert Looper, Fire Chief, 816-320-3612
